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Notice

Subject: Financial Literacy and Awareness Program

We are pleased to announce that the Department of Management Studies, in
collaboration with the Reserve Bank of India, is organizing a Financial Literacy
and Awareness Program on 28th June 2024 (9:30 AM) at the Seminar Hall of
the Department. Shri Anoop Kumar Sharma, Assistant General Manager,
Reserve Bank of India shall be resource person for this program. His extensive
knowledge and expertise in financial matters will provide invaluable insights to
all attendees. The program shall serve as a great opportunity to enhance
financial literacy and gain a deeper understanding of crucial financial concepts
and practices.

All students of the MBA, MBA-FM, and IMBA programs are directed to attend
the program. Faculty members are also requested to kindly make it convenient
to attend the program.
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